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UK 32nd Offshore Licencing Round Update 

 

Spark Exploration is pleased to announce that it has been offered a new Licence as part of the UK 32nd Offshore 

Licencing Round. 

The new Licence sits along the Rona Ridge in between Spark’s existing Licences P2407 and P2412, which contain a 

range of conventional and additional fractured basement prospectivity. 

Consistent with Spark’s strategy of focusing on the Rona Ridge, where very large hydrocarbon accumulations have 

been discovered, the new Licence will provide additional exposure to an attractive set of regionally proven plays. 

Spark will partner a leading West of Shetland player, Siccar Point Energy as a 50%:50% joint venture on the new 

Licence. Spark looks forward to working with the Siccar Point team on this acreage.  

 


